
Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring term, we hope that you had a restful half term break. 

This week we have been excited about starting the new topics that we are learning across school this half term; there
have even been jewels found in the playground (Year 4 English)! 

The children have returned from the break settled and ready to learn. We have continued to recap the expectations for
behaviour and attendance and celebrated the improvements we have seen in assembly on Monday.  

Attendance and lateness are continuing to be a school focus, look out for the class certificates appearing in windows
to celebrate the weekly class attendance winners. Our target this term is to be above 95% as a whole school, this is a
challenging target but working together we know that we can get there. Thank you for your continued support with
this. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Harradine and the Leadership Team

World Book Day - Thursday 6th March
We are very much looking forward to celebrating world book day next week. Children are
welcome to dress up as their favourite book characters and bring their favourite book into
school. If your child would feel more comfortable in their pyjamas or their school uniform,
please allow them to wear this on the day.
Children will be bringing home book tokens this week which can be exchanged for various
titles from a number of retailers. 
We will be doing a number of different activities on the day to celebrate reading. There will
also be a special menu on the day. If you want more information about costumes, ideas can
be found at World Book Day.

Issue 22  - Friday 28th February

author visit
Mrs Kent has managed to arrange for local author, Elaine Macdonald to visit Kingsfield on
Friday 7th March 2025. She will be reading her books and completing some activities with
EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 children throughout the day. Elaine will also be selling her books at
the end of the day to parents if you would like to buy one. 
She will be bringing: 'Elvie the Eel' and 'I see a Buffalo' at £7 each. Also 'I see an Elephant', 'I
see a Leopard' and 'I see a Rhinoceros' at £5 each.

https://www.worldbookday.com/
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On An amazing 164 children had 100% attendance last
half term!!
A fabulous 34 children still have 100% attendance for
the whole academic year!!

Whole school attendance = 96.7%
Well done everyone for your hard work!

 weekly Attendance
Congratulations to classes 3S and 4J  this week who
both won the weekly attendance award with 99%.
Enjoy your cake! Which class will it be next week?

Attendance

KiPlayground conduct

Upcoming events

Larney - EYFS - Confidence
Harvey - EYFS - Kindness
Laoise - Year 1 - Kindness
Harvey - Year 2 - Aspiration
Amelia - Year 3 - Confidence
Daria - Year 3 - Resilience
Scarlett - Year 4 - Resilience
Teddy - Year 4 - Respect
Darcey - Year 5 - Resilience
Dixie - Year 5 - Kindness
Charlie - Year 6 - Confidence
Poppy - Year 6 - Resilience

March
4th: Pancake Day
6th: World Book Day
6th: World Book Day Menu
6th: Year 1 Phonics Lesson
7th: KS1 Author Visit
7th: 1L Phonics Lesson - 2-3pm
10th: National Measuring - RK & Year 6
13th: RDK Class Assembly: 2:45pm
17th: Year 6 Cromwell Assembly
18th: EYFS & Year 1 Storytelling - 4.30-5.30pm
20th: 1L Class Assembly - 2:45pm
20th: RDK Phonics Lesson - 2-3pm
21st: Year 6 Suffragette Workshop
21st: Year 2 Denny Abbey Trip
21st: Comic Relief - Non-Uniform
25th: Parents Evening - 3.15-5.25pm
25th: Year 4 West Stow Trip
27th: 6C Class Assembly
27th: Parents Evening - 3.15-5.25pm

For more upcoming events please visit our
website.

Values awards

Congratulations to the following 
children for achieving awards this week!

pin badge awards

Evelyn - 2D
Harvey - 2D
Annabelle - 2D
Anthony - 2D
Leni - 2D
Darcie - 2D
Emily - 3S
Aaron - 4J

Omer - 4J
Mustafa - 4J
Nancy - 4J
Everly - 4D
Ezra - 4D
Karla - 4D
Charlie - 6C
Isaac - 6C

Well done miss dempsey!
Miss Dempsey has been working hard over the last 3 years to complete her Early Years Practitioner Level 3
qualification. She has passed the qualification with a distinction! Well done Miss Dempsy we are very proud of you!

http://www.kingsfieldprimary.org/

